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Dear Parent/Carer
At Middlewich High School we are committed to achievement for all and value all individuals and their success in all aspect of learning.
As part of our school’s attendance system we regularly monitor all pupils’ attendance and punctuality. We have noticed………….’s  attendance level has dropped to……. which is below the national accepted standard of 96%
As you will be aware constant and punctual attendance is vital if children are to progress and achieve the levels of attainment of which they are capable. Nothing can take the place of actually being in lessons with teacher input. Regular attendance has proved to have a huge impact on learning and poor attendance can reduce the opportunity of achieving target grades significantly.
School will continue to monitor the attendance over the next two weeks and we would like to support you in ensuring that ……………. attendance level improves.
When……….. improves her attendance to above  97% we will acknowledge this with the presentation of a £5 gift voucher. 
Please do not hesitate to contact school should you wish to discuss this further. 
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